
RAVENNA ARMY AMMUNITION PLANT 
RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD 

8451 STATE ROUTE 5 

RAVENNA, OH 44266-9297 

November 28, 2012 

Dear RAB Members, 

The Ravenna Army Ammunition Plant (RVAAP) Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) 

meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 5, 2012, has been postponed. The 

Community Chairman, Tom Tadsen, has requested the rescheduling as we do not have 
substantial information to present at this time. 

A letter with the new meeting date will be sent as soon as the date has been determined. 

If you have any questions please contact Angela Makin at 330-358-2020/330-842-1989 
or angela.n.makin.ctr@us.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Makin 

RVAAP RAB Administrator 

8451 State Route 5, Bldg. 1037, Ravenna, OH 44266 

Office: 330-358-7311 /Mobile: 330-980-4466 

mailto:angela.n.makin.ctr@us.army.mil

